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CONTACTING 999 IF YOU ARE DEAF 
OR HAVE LIMITED INTERNET CONNECTION

If you have any safeguarding concerns 
or difficulties over the Christmas 
break, CSPA (Children’s Single Point of 
Access) are available:
0300 470 9100
You can contact the NSPCC Helpline 
by calling 0808 800 
5000, emailing help@NSPCC.org.uk or
completing the report abuse online 
form.
If a child is in immediate danger phone 
999.

When you have no signal, not even a 999/112 call will work, but a
text might. Sending a text requires much less signal strength and
the phone will keep tying to send the text for a short period
meaning there is greater chance of the message getting through if
you are moving or in an area of variable reception.
EmergencySMS is a simple and innovative system that was design
to aid people who are deaf or have a hearing impairment but is
also helpful for when you have limited internet connection (see
page 2 for more info)
There is a video link below for BSL users which explains ways you
can contact 999 using an App or using the Emergency SMS text.
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=807977813916674

THE ONLINE SAFETY ACT HAS NOW BECOME LAW!

The Online Safety Act has now become law and has been
introduced as a ‘zero-tolerance approach to protecting
children online’ while empowering ‘adults to take control of
what they see online’. This will include:
-Social media firms preventing children from accessing
harmful content by enforcing age limits & checking measures
-Social media firms providing parents & children with clear
and accessible ways to report problems online
-Ensuring the removal of illegal content
-Preventing users from being exposed to fraudulent adverts
by blocking scams
NSPCC Learning explains more in this blog.
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